
                                                                                        
 

Friday Acre, Lichfield, Staffordshire, WS13 7HJ 
T: 01543 421850   E: office@chadsmead.staffs.sch.uk  
 

 
 
8th October 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Parents Evening Autumn Term 
 
Due to the current social distancing measures and restrictions we are unable to offer 
face to face Parent’s Evening appointments this term. We will provide a written report 
which will contain information about how your child has settled into the new school year. 
These reports will be sent home with your child on Wednesday 4th November 2020.  
 
As usual the normal lines of communication (My Ed, email or telephone) are available. 
 
We are disappointed not to be able to offer the face to face meetings and appreciate 
your understanding at this time. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Gemma Grainger 
Headteacher 

 


